
Registered office Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford GU1 4LZ 

Highways England Company Limited registered in England and Wales number 09346363 

 

 

 

   A417 Missing Link  
Works Information for your area 

 
Customer Contact Centre: 0300 123 5 000 

info@highwaysengland.co.uk 
www.highwaysengland.co.uk 

 

National Highways 
Ash House 
Falcon Road 
Sowton Industrial Estate 
Exeter 
EX2 7LB 
 
15 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 
Overnight closure along Leckhampton Hill on weekend 27/28 April 
 
Kier Transportation is working on behalf of National Highways to improve the existing A417. 
We’re writing to inform you that as part of the ongoing improvements to the network, there will be 
an overnight closure in place along Leckhampton Hill.   
 
This closure is to enable tree and vegetation clearance works to be undertaken along 
Leckhampton Hill between the Air Balloon roundabout and Ullenwood Manor Road. Overhead 
cables outage has also been booked for 28 April to enable works close to the overhead cables. 
 
These works will involve tree and vegetation clearance, tree stumps removal, and chipping of the 
arisings on site. 
 
Overnight closure along Leckhampton Hill: 
 

• Saturday 27 April from 9pm, reopening on Sunday 28 April at 6am 

• Sunday 28 April from 9pm, reopening on Monday 29 April at 6am 
 
Time of Closure each night: 9pm – 6am 
 
Location: Leckhampton Hill between the Air Balloon roundabout and Ullenwood Manor Road.  
 
A diversion route will be in place via Leckhampton Hill, A40, A435 to A436, and has been agreed 
with Gloucestershire County Council.  
 
Please see the red line on the map shown below highlighting the closure, with the approved 
diversion route shown in blue.  
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National Star College and Crickley Hill Country Park will be open for business as usual.  
 
Please note that these works are subject to change due to weather conditions or                  unforeseen 
circumstances. Access for emergency services will be fully maintained during the closures. 
 
If you have any questions, or if you would like to know about our work, please contact  
us on 0300 123 5000 or email a417missinglinkatairballoon@nationalhighways.co.uk 
 
We also recently launched a new interactive online portal as an extension to our National 
Highways page. The portal is dedicated to the A417 Missing Link project and has all the latest 
news, including what we’re doing out in the community. 

You can access the portal at: https://a417missinglink.com/ 

or visit our new virtual room at: https://www.clearboxstudio.co.uk/360/Kier-A417/index.htm 

Yours faithfully 
 
A417 Communications Team 
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